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January 25, 2021 
 
Director Jill Hunsaker Ryan  
Executive Director 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment  
 
Re: Support for Erie's Application to Boulder County's 5 Star State Program 
 
Executive Director Hunsaker Ryan,  
 
The Town of Erie Board of Trustees respectfully endorses our submission of Boulder County's 5 Star 
Program, established under Colorado's 5 Star Certification Program. We are committed to working with our 
partners to ensure the program provides the opportunity for certified businesses to increase capacity while 
following the enhanced protocols required and necessary to keep the community safe and open.  
 
The Town has been working with the health departments, chambers, and economic development 
organizations to develop Erie's comprehensive program. We have identified staff who have been active 
participants in the process and be responsible for implementing and overseeing the program.  
 
We are committed to using the Town's tools and resources to encourage compliance with the program and 
associated capacity limits. The Town of Erie continues to be a committed partner in maintaining the health 
and well-being of our residents, employees, and visitors while simultaneously supporting local businesses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Town of Erie Board of Trustees 


